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Date ​___/___/___
Dear ________________,

In an attempt to express our appreciation to police officers for the vital role they play in serving and protecting our communities; Building the Bridge Ministries in collaboration with the United Pentecostal church of North America has established an Appreciation Sunday for police officers across the nation.  This event will be launched September 2016. 

In light of this, ______________(the name of your church), a member of the United Pentecostal Church, located at _________________(your church address), is organizing to honor between _____ (number of prospective honorees) police officers within the surrounding communities.  
September 11th has been chosen exclusively to celebrate the valor of the men and women who demonstrated acts of bravery in the face of terrorism. We are living in a society where law enforcement and in particular police officers are being questioned based on the actions of a few.  Some have fallen into disrepute because of several unfortunate incidents in our cities that have created pandemonium.  Due to the mayhem in our communities, we feel it is necessary to highlight individuals that serve their municipalities well, educate citizens of the vital role of officers in our communities and celebrate their success.  In addition, as a church body,  we would like to be a bridge between the community and law enforcement attempting to restore confidence.

Thus, we would greatly appreciate the opportunity to meet with you to discuss the necessary steps to make this day memorable and to solicit names of prospective honorees.  We therefore humbly ask of your availability during the week of _________ (date).  We would be grateful if your office could contact us at ____________ (best telephone number)  to schedule a mutually convenient time to meet.

We believe this event would create a different atmosphere in the eyes of the citizens; demonstrate  that there are police officers indeed worthy of such honor—men and women that fulfill their duties with integrity, fairness and without partiality; and exude the spirit that all men are created equal in the eyes of God. 

We await your response and open to any further recommendations you may have that would make this day a more distinguished one in the eyes of the citizens.

Thank you for your time and consideration of this request. 

Yours sincerely,

(The pastor’s name)
